
DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD
January 18, 2002

TO: J. K. Fortenberry, Technical Director
FROM: D. F. Owen, RFETS Site Representative 
SUBJECT: RFETS Activity Report for the Week Ending January 18, 2002

Site rep Don Owen was at DNFSB-Headquarters in Washington, D.C., Monday through Thursday. 
This report filed for continuity purposes only.


